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OHMVR COMMISSION MEETING 

September 24, 2020 

STAFF REPORT: Oceano Dunes SVRA and Pismo State Beach 

STAFF: Alexandra Stehl, Planning Division 

SUBJECT: Public Works Plan Update – Annual Reporting 

 

Summary 
From 2001-2018, reporting for the existing Coastal Development Permit 
(CDP) consisted of updates from State Parks as needed and an annual report 
prepared by the Technical Review Team (TRT) that reviewed specific CDP 
requirements, progress made on the requirements and reported annually to 
the Coastal Commission. The PWP will recommend the creation of an 
advisory group that would consist of stakeholders from various groups to 
assist in expanding community engagement and participate in the future 
developments of the park units. 

Discussion 
The State Parks and the Coastal Commission established the TRT with CDP 
A-4-82-300- A5 in 2001 to review management measures associated with the 
permit. The TRT met annually until 2018 and provided valuable insight on 
many scientific and management- related topics. State Parks and the Coastal 
Commission will continue to work collaboratively on coastal concerns.  

Oceano Dunes District recognizes the value in receiving regular feedback 
from stakeholder advisory groups about park operations, visitor experience, 
access, and other issues. Instead of the TRT, the District would like to 
establish an advisory group to incorporate a range of topics important to 
visitors, residents, and others. 

The District will engage stakeholders from across all platforms and invite 
members representing various stakeholder groups to participate in an 
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advisory capacity. In an advisory capacity, these stakeholders will join with 
others to provide background, perspective, and priorities from specific 
interests for consideration in such things as ongoing park operations, 
implementing projects, providing increased visitor services and public 
engagement. This group would meet regularly to review issues and make 
recommendations for District Superintendent consideration. 

The OHMVR Commission and its meetings provide a valuable public forum to 
distribute information, discuss topics, and receive feedback on issues that 
affect Oceano Dunes SVRA. State Park staff will continue to provide 
information and updates about Oceano Dunes SVRA at future meetings. 

Commission Action 
For information only 

Attachments 
None 


